
Reference: FS447585458

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Martha Robinson

Address: 25 Holly Road Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1QH

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I would like to strongly object to the proposed development. 

Like many other local residents, I am in favour of developing the site, however it is imperative that the development is
sympathetic to the village of Hampton Hill. 

The current proposal will dwarf the neighbouring streets of Victorian and Edwardian, predominantly 2 story, houses and
the 5 story block will become a completely inappropriate landmark. This development will be totally out of character in
Hampton Hill village. 

The impact on close neighbours of the development is wholly unacceptable, and the loss of light and privacy will be
exacerbated by the number of balconies overlooking neighbouring properties. 

It is very clear that local residents are opposed to this development on the grounds of its sheer scale and the impact that it
will have on the locality. It is disappointing that Notting Hill Genesis has completely disregarded the views of local people
and made very insignificant changes to the original plans. I hope that common sense will prevail and these plans will be
rejected as the original ones were.


